
 
 

MEPAU in the Mid West 
 Mitsui E&P Australia (MEPAU) is a WA-based energy 
provider with two facilities in the Mid West. MEPAU is 
significant contributor to the development of a 
sustainable supply of energy for the nation and in 
addition to maintaining its energy resource portfolio, is 
pursuing new low carbon energy and carbon abatement 
opportunities.  

Mid West photo wins ‘People’ category 
in national photo competition  
 
Mitsui E&P Australia’s photo ‘Conversations over the 
fence’ has won the ‘People’ category of the In.Site 
Photographic Awards. 
 

The competition is to highlight the environment, 
community and people that surround and make the 
natural gas industry possible, with photos to showcase 
the strong and constantly growing relationship 
between the industry the areas where operations take 
place. 
 

The photo, taken by MEPAU contractor Travis Hayto, 
highlights the energy industry’s efforts to consult with 
communities in the Shire of Irwin. 
 

MEPAU has requested the $1,000 category prize be 
donated to the Royal Flying Doctor Service, a charity 
close to the heart of farmer and landowner Peter 
Kupsch who is pictured in conversation with MEPAU’s 
General Manager - External, Government & 
Stakeholder Relations, Lisa Azzarello. 
 

 

 
Upgrading Mid West ambulance comms  
All 18 of St John WA’s ambulances in the Mid West will 
receive a state-of-the-art emergency communications 
technology upgrade thanks to Mitsui E&P Australia and 
Beach Energy. 

The $117,000 St John WA Ambulance Communications 
Upgrade Initiative was launched on 4 May 2023 and 
will roll out the latest Wi-Fi technology and 5G 
compatible smartphones to the ambulances in 
Geraldton and surrounding Mid West subcenters. 

At the launch event on 4 May, MEPAU Managing 
Director and CEO Ken Yamamura said he was pleased 
to support St John volunteers and paramedics to 
provide the best possible out-of-hospital care to the 
Mid West. 

“This is a fantastic opportunity for us to improve 
lifesaving emergency services for the Mid West 
community,” Mr Yamamura said. 

“Health and safety are close to our heart at MEPAU. 
Continuously improving our health and safety systems 
is a crucial part of our day-to-day operations and keeps 
our people safe at work. 

“We believe that strong safety systems deliver 
lifesaving outcomes and that’s why we’re partnering 
with St John WA – an effective ambulance service with 
a reliable communications system that will improve the 
health, safety, and wellbeing of the Mid West 
community.”  

 
 

 

  
 

 
 


